

Philip I. Kent Chairman & CEO

Turner Broadcasting System, Inc. One CNN Center Atlanta, GA 30303-2762

March 9, 2012

Mr. Jim Stovall President Narrative Television Network 5840 South Memorial Drive, Suite 312 Tulsa, Oklahoma 74145-9082

Dear Jim;

On behalf of my colleagues at Turner Broadcasting, congratulations to everyone at NTN on your 25th season of making television programming accessible to blind and visually impaired consumers.

We are proud of the Turner networks' long partnership with NTN and support your mission of inclusion, access and innovation. Your leadership enriches the lives of the people you serve and helps makes our industry stronger, smarter and more relevant. You have our support and sincere thanks.

With best wishes,

Phil Kent









